
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Upper 2 buddy up to start the year 
   

 

 

It is great to have the pupils back in school and busy learning.  

Upper 2 have had a great start to the year.  They have buddied up with the Reception classes 

and started the year by joining the Reception children at lunch. The pupils sat opposite their 

buddies, helped them clear their plates and chatted with them.  

Following this, Reception invited Upper 2 to come and see their treasure chests. These 

contained things that were special to them, and they spoke to their Upper 2 buddy about what 

was special to them and why.  

Upper 2 really enjoyed getting to know their buddy a bit better and also playing with the toys!  
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